GRANITE STATE PLASTICS

Experience. Flexibility. Solutions.

Notice of Price Increase

May 16, 2018

Dear Valued Customer,

Allow me to say “Thank You” for being a loyal and consistent Granite State Plastics customer. Your satisfaction with our
products and service is important to us and we hope we have been successful in providing you with both.

We have held off as long as possible on any price increases to our display line and have absorbed all material and labor
increases since our last adjustment in 2012; however, in order for us to remain profitable and continue to provide you,
our customers, with the quality display products and service you have come to know and trust, effective May 16, 2018,
we will be implementing a 6% price increase on all of our display components across the board. Please also note that
there is a new order minimum of $400.00 going into effect at this time and that all orders under $1,000.00 must be paid
by credit card only.

New price books in PDF and Excel format will be available on our website as of May 16, 2018. Please visit our website for
a complete list of details and restrictions available at www.retaildisplays.com. We will require that full box quantities be
ordered for all hooks and turntables with all orders to ship within 24 hours.

We truly appreciate your understanding and continued support to Granite State Plastics. If you have any questions or
concerns, please do not hesitate to contact your sales representative, Krystal McLaughlin, at (603) 595-7790, Ext. 10, or

by email at kmclaughlin@retaildisplays.com.

Kind Regards/%—
Rick Wedge

General Manager

37 Executive Drive, Hudson, New Hampshire, 03051
Tel (603) 595-7790 Fax: (603) 595-1451 Krystal (Ext 10)



